

ANNUAL WI MEETING

REID'S CORNER WI was the host unit for the Bruce South District WI annual meeting held Tuesday at Reid's Corner, From rear left are Mrs. Perrin Lowry, second vice-president, Mrs. Jim Convay, assistant secretary, Mrs. Gordon Wall, secretary-treasurer. Front, Mrs. Don MacAdam, first vice-president, Mrs. Ross Cummings, new president, and Mrs. George Fisher, outgoing president. (Don Hall Photo)



Mrs. Harvey Houston PRO for FWIO conducts workshops for members of Bruce South and Huron. Mrs. Houston was chairman for the event. Above Branch PRO's.



Vinners of the Adelaide Hoodless Memorial Scholarhips (\$150 each) with Mrs. W. C. Winegard, wife of V. C. Winegard, president of the University of Guelph. eft to right Miss D. M. Woolcolt, Bright, Miss A. M.

anne Johnson Berne







F.W.I.G. Steed Manhates and efficial, of the Ortics Department of Agriculture, full to right Front here
Mrs. W.A. Goodelister, Mrs. Essaid Wise, Mrs. Gard Holder, Sept.-Incourser F.W.I.G.), Mrs. Citt.
Mrs. 2 (2008). A Goodelister, Mrs. Essaid Wise, Mrs. Gard Holder, Sept.-Incourser F.W.I.G.), Mrs. Citt.
Mrs. 2 (2008). A Goodelister, Mrs. Essaid Wise, Mrs. Company, Mrs. Company,



A display of abjects used to illustrate and promote the work of the Women's Institutes. This display we assembled by Mrs. Clarence Diamond, Public Relations Officer for the Federated Women's Institutes Ontario.